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Public Notice 

Lake Georgetown Master Plan Study Initiation 

     The Fort Worth District, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE), hereby informs the 
public of the initiation of revision to the Lake Georgetown Master Plan.  The Plan is a 
vital tool produced and used by USACE to guide the responsible stewardship of 
USACE-administered lands and resources for the benefit of present and future 
generations.  

     USACE defines the Master Plan as the strategic land use management document 
that guides the comprehensive management and development of all recreational, 
natural, and cultural resources throughout the life of the water resource development 
project. Public participation is critical to the successful revision of the Master Plan. 

     Key topics to be addressed in the revised Master Plan include revised land 
classifications, new natural and recreational resource management objectives, 
recreation facility needs, and special topics such as invasive species management. 
Revision of the Master Plan will not address in detail the technical operational aspects 
of the reservoir related to the water supply or flood risk management missions of the 
project. 

A public meeting will be held on February 12, 2019 at the Lake Georgetown 
Office, 500 Lake Overlook Rd, Georgetown, TX 78633. A brief overview outlining the 
purpose and scope of the Master Plan, as well as the proposed schedule and 
opportunities for public involvement will be presented at 6 p.m., followed by a chance to 
view maps, ask questions, and provide written comments about the project.   

     Questions pertaining to the proposed revision can be addressed by mail to Scott 
Blank, Lake Manager, Lake Georgetown, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, 500 Lake 
Overlook Rd, Georgetown, TX 78633 or telephone at (512) 930-5253 with comments, 
questions, or the need for further information. 


